
January 7, 2011 
 
Dr. Andrew Crellin 
328 Cowesett Ave. 
West Warwick, RI  02893 
 
Dear Dr. Crellin;  
 
I am writing this letter regarding my treatment from having used the Spine-Med therapy table 
 
As you know, I suffered an injury to my lower back about 15 years ago from a fall and was diagnosed 
with 2 herniated discs.  I had success with an injection I received back then that lasted approximately 10 
years.  However, over the last 5 years my pain not only returned, but had increased as well as 
intensified.   
 
I have gone through numerous types of injections which required hospital stays, and these injections 
worked for short amounts of time.  Then….I came to you.  You had recommended that I try the Spine-
Med Therapy.   
 
I can honestly say that since having gone through the treatments, I have not felt this good in years!  I 
would highly recommend this to anyone who has chronic back/neck problems.  It is a noninvasive 
therapy that simply allows you to relax and the table does all the work.  (Who bad can that be??) 
 
It’s been a few months now since I have ended my therapy and I am still pain free!  So in conclusion I 
would just like to say THANK YOU! 
 
I hope that all your patients have as much success as I have! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kim Craig  


